# SANDERSTEAD PARK NURSERY



December 2023 Newsletter

## 'Nurturing little minds'

#### **Reminders:**

- Please ensure your children have weather appropriate spare clothing in their bags.
- If you are on holiday at any point, please remember to email in the dates so we can make a note of this with as much notice as possible.
- If your child is off sick at any point, please ensure you are emailing or calling before 9am to let us know and the reason as to why.

#### December events

- 4 14th Christmas event at 4pm-5.15pm. We will be having a Christmas fun filled event at nursery for the children and parents (siblings are welcome but are your responsibility). This event will have Christmas music, themed activities and games and a chance to visit Father Christmas in our grotto. There will also be hot chocolates, mulled wine, biscuit and arts and crafts available to order in advance see prices below. Children who would normally be here for tea on this day will receive a Christmas tea box. Some of the event may be held outside so please bare this in mind. Also please remember this is a pre-booked event. Children, staff and parents to kindly wear Christmas jumpers on this day please.
- ♣ 20<sup>th</sup> Christmas Lunch on this day the children will enjoy their very own Christmas lunch with all the trimmings. This is only for the children in attendance on this day. Children and staff to wear Christmas jumpers on this day please.
- Nursery will close on 22<sup>nd</sup> December and re-open again on 2<sup>nd</sup> January 2024. We hope you all have a lovely Christmas and a Happy Newy Year!



#### Room topic:

This month the rooms are looking at Christmas and Winter. This will be carried out through a variety of was such as messy plays, arts and crafts and also looking at topic related books and learning new nursery rhymes.

# I'm A Little Snowman From Super Simple

I'm a little snowman, look at me.

These are my buttons, 123.

These are my eyes and this is my nose.

I wear a hat and scarf. Brrr...it's cold!



### January 2024

The week beginning  $29^{th}$  January is National Story telling week.

If your child would like to bring in any books to share with their class,

then please do this but ensure they are labelled with your child's names.

Also, if any parents would like to volunteer and come in to read a story

in any class that week then please email in and let us know.



### Staff Updates

We would like to welcome Keely to our team, she is working within out Butterflies room.

Molly has made the transition to Caterpillars room and will now be working full time in there.